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Library  

Each class visits our school library weekly.  We are thrilled to see our children enjoying reading the extensive 

range of engaging, high-quality texts that we have in our library.   

Not long before the summer holidays, the school kindly received a donation of the latest Marcus 

Rashford Book, ‘The Breakfast Club Adventures’.  We have lots of copies available in our library - it 

is proving a very popular read!  

During their library time, children choose a book of their own choice to take home to read.  

Please encourage your child to bring both their library and home/school reading book to school each day so 

that they can be changed regularly.   

KS2: Wonder by R.J.Palacio  

Wonder is a thought-provoking story 

which really makes us appreciate that it 

is our differences that make us special 

and unique.  The story is about a 10 

year old boy, Auggie, who was born 

with severe facial difference and his journey       

settling into school life. Full of heart and truth, this 

is a book about seeing the beauty that is all 

around.   

Early Years and KS1: Handa’s Surprise by Eileen 

Browne 

This is an exciting tale about a young 

girl, called Handa, who fills her basket 

with seven delicious fruits—one for each of her 

friends. But as she walks with the basket balanced 

on her head, she is unaware of the crafty animals 

intent on stealing her fruits! The beautiful                

illustrations really bring this lovely story to life!  

When should we read at home? 

Reading together with your child just for ten 

minutes a day makes a huge difference!                                              

Reading can mean sharing picture books, non-

fiction books, stories, rhymes, comics, magazines, 

recipes …. anything and everything!                   

Bedtime can be the perfect time to read together.  

It can help create a routine and make going to 

bed something your child looks forward to.           

It can be a special time for parent/carer to share         

together at the end of a busy day! 

Bug Club 

At Cavendish, we supplement our reading books 

in school with an exciting scheme called Bug Club.   

We also purchase the online subscription so      

children can enjoy accessing a fabulous choice of 

engaging eBooks at home too!  

Your child’s class teacher has assigned the relevant 

book band level to your child.  Please look out for 

your child’s log in details coming 

home – they will be on a label placed 

inside their reading record.   

Recommended Reads 


